
Dam Maintenance – Dec. 2021 

 
On December 9th, 2021, Kirkpatrick Construction started work behind the spillway.  
Kirkpatrick construction removed the rocks behind the spillway.  They laid a grade 
behind the spillway to make the creek smooth and remove the large piles of dirt that 
were blocking the water flow.  After they finished grading the creek, they laid the rocks 
back to the creek behind the spillway flat.  Now there is a smoother surface for the 
water to flow better.  The project cost was $5,800.  There are pictures below of before 
and after the spillway work was completed.  The before pictures are from December 
2017 and the after pictures were taken on January 16th, 2022. 
 

 
 

 
Figure 1: Before Picture from December 2017 

 



 
Figure 2: After Picture from January 2022 

 



 
Figure 3: Before Picture from December 2017 

 
 
 



 
Figure 4: After Picture from January 2022 

 
 

 



Figure 5: After Picture from January 2022 
 
 



 
Figure 6:  After Picture from January 2022 

 
 

 


